
  

 

Rotary Club of Hertford 
Meeting Activities and Events 

January 17, 2023 

Club Officers 
President 

Bob Bennett 
President-Elect 

Henry House 
Vice President 

TBD 
Secretary 

Bob Bennett 
Treasurer 

Micki Levine 
Past Presidents 

Tim Brinn 
Sandy Stevenson 

Club Directors 
Club Service 

Joe Easterwood 
Community Service 
Micki Levine - Temp 

International Service 
Karen Throckmorten 
Youth & Vocational 

Services 
Viktor Modic 

Public Relations 
Mike Cantin 

District # 7720 
Club # 6109 

Quote of the Day 
“The world would be a 
nicer place if everyone 
had the ability to love 
as unconditionally as a 
dog.” 

--M.K. Clinton 

Guests 
Students of the Month  
• Eleanor Jackson, 4 

family members  & 1 
friend 

• Dayne Colson & 3 
family members 

• Mickey Drew, 
Principal 

Member Birthdays 
None 

Member Anniversaries 
Connie Jaklic, 17 Years 

Wedding Anniversaries 
None 

Program Schedule 
01/24 Micki Levine 
01/31 Assembly 

02/07 Viktor Modic 
02/14 Bron Prokuski 
02/21 Sandy Stevenson  
 (SOM) 
02/28 Glenn White  

03/07 Robert Beauchamp 
03/14 Winfield Boyer 
03/21 Tim Brinn (SOM) 
03/28 Glenn White  

Attendance 
Members Present            18 
Attendance %                   75 

 
 
 

  

Bob opened the meeting at 7:03 am.  Members recited 
the Pledge of Allegiance, sang God Bless America, then 
then Karen gave the Invocation. 

     Announcements 
* Members were asked once again to sign up to serve 
on one or more of the five strategic priority 
committees. 
* Reminder:  Donate to Hunger Heroes 
* The District Governor, Octavius Murphy, has asked 
for donations for a Rotarian and his family who lost  
their home and pets to a fire on Thanksgiving.  A Go 
Fund Me page has been created. 
* Bob welcomed Eleanor Jackson & Dayne Colson who 
each told us about themselves, their high academic 
achievements and their many extracurricular activities. 

* Connie informed everyone that 47 people are 
scheduled to attend the Mid-Year Assembly at The 
Links at Mulberry Hill in Edenton on Thursday evening. 

* Joe noted that he is working to organize an outing to 
the U.S. Coast Guard Station in Elizabeth City.  He will 
find a convenient day and time for the Commander 
and RCH. 

* Viktor reminded people that he is seeking volunteers 
for the Scholarship Committee and for the Reader 
Program. 

* Mike Cantin mentioned that a survey was sent out to 
all members related to our meetings and times. Please 
respond. 

Program 
The speaker for the day was unable to join us. 

Concluding Activities 
*  Happy Bucks:  Connie, Mike, Micki & Henry 
*  50/50 Raffle:  Jack won & donated it to Polio Plus 
*  Members recited the 4-Way Test. 
*  The meeting adjourned at 7:40 am.   

Respectfully submitted by Bob. 


